
Paul A. Sciuto 
   

July 31, 2014 

Carl Ribaudo, Board President 
Tahoe Resource Conservation District 
Emerald Bay Road 
South Lake Tahoe, CA 96150 
cribaudo@tahoercd .org 

Dear Carl, 

Please accept this as my formal resignation letter from the Tahoe Resource 
Conservation District Board effective July 31, 2014. 

I have been offered a position as Deputy General Manager/Director of Operations & 
Maintenance at the Monterey Regional Water Pollution Control Agency, and will be 
relocating with my family to the Monterey area. 

I appreciate the opportunity to serve on your Board and look forward to a continued 
relationship as I move forward in my career. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Paul A. Sciuto, P.E. 
Vice President TRCD Board of Directors 
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